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August 15, 2014

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

| write to invite you to join me in supporting the Combined Federal Campaign by
making a pledge or donation to the charity of your choice.

We face many challenges as letter carriers and middle class Americans. However,
we earn a living wage that gives us the ability to take care of our families by providing
shelter, food, clothing and health care. Unfortunately, many other Americans are unable
to do so with the persisting challenges that linger in the overall economy.

Each day, six days a week, many of us encounter real conditions of these basic
needs in the communities where we live and deliver the mail. Throughout the year we
help by collecting food, providing clothing, mentoring children and looking after the
lonely and disabled. We must continue to be good citizens by involving ourselves in these
and other community efforts. But our efforts cannot end there. The Combined Federal
Campaign allows us to easily contribute to charities that we care about through payroll
deduction.

Please consider making a donation to the Postal Employees Relief Fund (PERF),
NALC’s charity-the Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA), or directly to United Way
Worldwide.

I know the times continue to challenge us on many fronts. But | also know that
when we take action to make a difference and join our individual efforts, we improve lives
and create better communities.

Thank you for your daily work delivering the mail and thank you in advance for
your consideration to help your community through the Combined Federal Campaign.

Sincerely and Fraternally,

Fredric V. Rolando
President



